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Once again, we expand definitions to erode the Constitutional rights of Oregonians. 

This is becoming an all too common practice and must be stopped. We are a 

CONSTITUTIONAL Republic. Not a democracy. Luckily, the Constitution makes your 

guardrails of conduct simple. And it shouldnt be confusing. Oregon is failing and 

falling under Democratic rule and fastly turning into a socialist, tyrannical state. Put 

yourselves in check. Your voters require it and the pendulum will swing. As a lifelong 

Oregonian of 36 years, I will tell you it is actions like this bill that make me want to 

leave the wasteland your Democrat rule continues to make my home. Oregon 

opposes your Constitutional erosion.  


